Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CH2M Hill
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, will hold an alternatives public workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, April 27, 2017, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Lake Mirror Complex – Peggy Brown Building, 215 South Lake Avenue, Lakeland, Florida 33801
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend an alternatives public workshop for proposed improvements over the CSX Railroad along Kentucky Avenue and New York Avenue in Lakeland, Polk County. Financial Project ID(s) 436653-1-22-01 (Kentucky Avenue) and 436656-1-22-01 (New York Avenue).

The proposed improvements include bridges over CSX Railroad at Kentucky Avenue and New York Avenue to allow pedestrians and/or bicyclists to cross over the railroad. The purpose of the workshop is to obtain comments on the alternatives being considered.

The workshop will be an open house format with department representatives available during the workshop to discuss the project and answer questions. FDOT encourages attendees to come to this workshop at any time between 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. to review the proposed transportation improvement.

FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Patrick Bateman, E.I., project manager, FDOT, at (863)519-2792 or Patrick.Bateman@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the workshop.

If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information please visit our website at www.swflroads.com/trails/lakelandped or contact Patrick Bateman, E.I., project manager, FDOT, at (863)519-2792 or Patrick.Bateman@dot.state.fl.us.

